
• GCSD submitted a formal letter to the Planning Commission before their last 
scheduled meeting (which was canceled). 

• The GCSD Board will revisit the issue after the Planning Commission reviews the 
project—date TBD. 

• If the project moves forward without addressing fire service concerns, GCSD may 
appeal to the Board of Supervisors. 

Why This Matters 

GCSD is committed to working collaboratively with the county to ensure new 
development does not come at the expense of fire protection for our residents. We must 
prioritize public safety and long-term solutions. 

We appreciate your engagement and will continue to share updates as more information 
becomes available. 

 

 


